
NOTICE 

 

From Monday 21 Feb 2022, no student will be allowed to leave the 

school premises during lunch break (1120h – 1150h). Parents are 

requested to kindly give their ward tiffin from home. / Students will 

please bring tiffin from home. 

 

 

 

Brij Bhushan Singh 

Principal 

 

Dated: 18 Feb 2022 

 


